
WRIGGLEY’S PUB, LLC 

 

PLEASE NOTE, WRIGGLEY’S PUB IS CLASSIFIED AS A 

RESTAURANT, NOT A BAR.  WILLIAMSON COUNTY JUDGE BILL 

GRAVELL JR. HAS DETERMINED THAT WRIGGLEY’S IS AN 

ESSENTIAL BUSINESS AS LONG AS ALL PROPER GUIDELINES 

ARE FOLLOWED, INCLUDING SOCIAL DISTANCING AND 

WEARING A MASK. 

 

EFFECTIVE FRIDAY JUNE 26TH, 2020, WRIGGLEY’S CHANGED 

FROM 75% CAPACITY TO 50% CAPACITY. 

 

EFFECTIVE FRIDAY JULY 3RD, 2020, ALL CUSTOMERS ENTERING 

WRIGGLEY’S ARE REQUIRED TO WEAR A MASK.  MASKS CAN 

ONLY BE REMOVED WHILE EATING OR DRINKING. 

 

TAKE-OUT AND HOME DELIVERY CONTINUE TO BE AVAILABLE. 

512-943-8064 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING. 


